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Between Christmas and New Year the EuroFM Secretariat will be closed. From 

2 January we will be at your service again.  
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Meet our new EuroFM Board 
  

During the EuroFM General Members' Meeting on 7 December two new Board 

Members were elected to join the EuroFM Board from 1 February 2023. 

 

EuroFM Chair, Pieter C. le Roux and Education Chair, Carmel Lindkvist 

decided not to be re-elected. We kindly thank both for their efforts in bringing 

EuroFM to the next level and their leadership will be missed. From 1 February 

the new EuroFM Board will be as follows: 

  

Levent Alatli 

Vitalija Danivska 

Nathalie Hofman 

Tuuli Jylhä 

Laurens Lamberts 

 

At the end of January 2023 we will organise a special (online) GMM to present 

the new division of roles among the board members. More information on this 

will follow, so keep an eye on our newsletter and socials.  
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Call for papers Research Symposium

EuroFM calls for research papers to be presented in the 22nd EuroFM 

Research Symposium 2023 hosted in the EuroFM Conference on 08-11 

November 2023 in Istanbul. 

The theme of the conference is ‘Shaping the next generation of FM’. The 

EuroFM network encourages researchers to submit their full (10-12 pages) or 

short (5-6 pages) papers to EuroFM for a review and to join the research 

symposium. 

1 Feb 2023      Deadline for abstracts 
3 May 2023      Deadline for paper submissions 
7 June 2023      Reviews to the authors 
6 Sep 2023      Deadline for revised papers 
27 Sep 2023      Final decision on paper acceptance 
11 Oct 2023      Deadline for camera-ready papers 
08-11 Nov 2023      EuroFM Research Symposium in Istanbul

https://eurofm.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4b027e6cc359cc161fc9e41ee&id=93cb0398ec&e=26bae51284 

We look forward to your submissions!  

On behalf of the EuroFM research network, 
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Dr. Tuuli Jylhä 

Dr. Vitalija Danivska  
 

 

 

 

Save the dates 
 

EuroFM Pilot Deep COIL Project | From 1 March 

World Workplace Europe 2023 | 22 & 23 March in Rotterdam, NL 

EuroFM Winter School 2023 | 2 to 11 November in Ankara, Turkey 

EuroFM Conference 2023 | 9 to 11 November in Istanbul, Turkey 

EuroFM Conference 2024 | 10 to 12 June in London, UK 

 

View all events 

 

 

Register your colleagues to our newsletter 
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Notifying your colleagues of EuroFM news? Please forward this newsletter 

and let us know if we can register them to our newsletter mailing list. Send 

us an e-mail, mail@eurofm.org.  

 

 

 

EuroFM Member News 
 

We are always interested in learning what is happening with our members 

and what you are working on. 

 

We kindly ask you to add news@eurofm.org to your mailing list so you can 

share your news with us. Any news and events that may be of interest to all 

members will be shared on the EuroFM website.  

 

 

We'll keep you 

posted! 
More news about the EuroFM follow 

us on LinkedIn. 
 

Follow  
 

     

mailto:mail@eurofm.org
mailto:news@eurofm.org
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